
  

 
 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/019/2021-2022                                                                       16th APRIL 2021 
 

CBSE BOARD EXAMS POSTPONED 
 
Dear Parents (Grades XII Session 2020-21), 
 

Greetings !! 
 

As we continue experiencing the prolonged trauma of the pandemic, the government 
has decided to postpone the CBSE Class 12 board exams. 
 
Though we cannot overlook the drastic disruption this decision brings in our personal 
and collective lives, we can look at the crisis and examine the ways we can overcome 
it. We understand the stress you have been through in the last one year, and the 
confusion this decision brings to your mind and to your parents. 
 
Talk to *Psychologist, International Trainer, Life Coach & Visiting Faculty, *Mrs. 
Manpreet Kaur*, and *Mr. Abhinandan Kashyap, Senior Counsellor* to understand on 
how a situation like this can be converted into an opportunity. 
 
Register- https://bit.ly/3scH5mB  
 

Date: 23rd April 
 

Time: 6.00 pm-7.00 PM 

 

Students who are registering for the webinar to send a confirmation mail to the Class 
Teacher by Tuesday, April 20, 2021. 
 
Regards 
Team RVS 

https://bit.ly/3scH5mB

